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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Urban Boundary

From: Mary Ann Frerotte  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 11:20 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>; 
Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Urban Boundary <urbanboundary@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron 
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff 
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; 
Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Urban Boundary 

Dear City council, 

As you are voting today on Urban Boundary Expansion in White Church Lands and Alfrida Lands, I urge you to hold fast 
to your commitments to fiscal responsibilities, and holding the line on unneeded distruction of our farm lands. Yours is 
an enormous job, fighting back in the province’s unrelenting attack on our wetlands, wild life and much needed 
farmlands.  

Hamiltonians are fortunate to have a council like you, and I offer my support in your battle against environmental 
destruction  

Hold the boundary supporter, 

Mary Ann Frerotte 

Ward 13 
Dundas 
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